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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Fed State Affairs Committee 

I am submitting my proponent testimony for SB254 

 

This bill will help prevent ineligible individuals from receiving taxpayer-funded benefits and help ensure 

individuals facing serious charges do not evade justice.  

Bill SB254 ensures that tuition benefits are directed toward US citizens and LEGAL residents, not those in 
our country unlawfully and supports policies that promote legal entry and residency. 

Providing benefits to individuals that are not here legally imposes costs on state and local governments, 
which are ultimately paid by Kansas taxpayers.   

Thank-you  
 
 
Tammy Minihan  
Republican Precinct Committeewoman  
Sedgwick County 


